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STUDENT OF THE WEEK—Congratulations! 

WEEK 9–   CLARE 
 
Kindy enrolments 2020 
We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2020.  If  you have a 
child that is turning 4 years old by 30 June 2020 you can enrol them 
in our 2020 Kindy program.  If  you have any questions about our Kin-
dy program or need any information regarding enrolments, please 
contact the school.  

 
 

Coming up… 
 

 Wednesday 26 June - P & C Sausage fundraiser  

 Wednesday 26 June - School Council Meeting 8am 

 Thursday 27 June - Breakfast Club 

 Friday 28 June - Meckering/Trayning/Tammin joint  
learning day and Disco at Lesser Hall 

 Wednesday 3 July - Student reports sent home 

 Friday 5 July - PJ’s or Winter Woollies free dress day 
Gold coin donation to The Heart Foundation 

 Friday 5 July - Last Day of Term 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  



                            

                   

 

 

          

   YEAR 3/4 Experiments  

                and story telling 
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In Science we have been looking at different types of soils, rocks and landscapes around us. 

We have conducted several experiments looking at the different features of soil and rocks 

and how they can change over time. Our latest experiment was to explore the effects of wa-

ter erosion and see if different variables can slow down the erosion. They are at the back of 

the classroom if you would like to have a look at them. 
 

 

 





In Geography we have been exploring the relationship between language, 

country, place and spiritualty for the indigenous cultures of Australia. We 

were introduced to aboriginal culture through dreamtime stories like the 

Rainbow Serpent. We have looked at significant people in Aboriginal history 

and why they are important and looked at how Aboriginal people passed on 

information through paintings. We painted our own stories and enjoyed shar-

ing them with our peers. 

 



Library News  

In Term 2 the students worked very hard at increasing their read-

ing and ten students were rewarded with a bookmark for being 

Term 2’s highest book borrowers. They were Lincoln, Kaylee, Nick, 

Daniel, Luke, Megan, Ree-anna, Milly, Angelique and Maylee. Well 

done. 

At the end of term all students from Pre-Primary to grade 6 are go-

ing to design a book review of a book they have enjoyed reading.  

You’re very welcome to look at your child’s masterpiece hanging in 

the library.  

Well done all students on their returns through this term. 

Happy reading 

Mrs Thomson 



Tammin P & C Association 
 

P & C sausage fundraiser every Wednesday this term.  

Sausages $2.00  Icy poles .50c 

 

SHEEP MANURE FUNDRAISER  

 

Trailer load option - $50  
Customers to provide their own trailers or utes for loading at Mackin Farm 

Please contact either Shayne Mackin on: 0428381027 or Ash Mackin on: 0428381033 to organize pick up. 

 

Bag option - $10 each 
Please text Samara Wheeldon on 0427 455 015 with quantity required before Monday 24th June  

  

Payment  
  Payment to be made into the following account please:  

Tammin P&C  

BSB: 086 732 

ACC # 508 368 447 

Thank you to the Mackin family for their continued support  

of our school & Tammin Community! 

 
 

LOADS OF FIREWOOD ARE STILL AVAILABLE. 
Please contact Glen Bradley  0427 265 056. $150 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Woolworths Earn and Learn  

We are still collecting Earn and Learn stickers from Woolworths 

supermarkets. There is a collection box in the school office.  

   

Pyjamas or Woolie dress day 

FRIDAY 5th July 

Please come dressed in your PJ’s or dress in your winter 

woollies.  

 

 

Gold coin donation –  It has been decided by the 

Wheatbelt Youth Council representatives that all 

proceeds will go to THE HEART FOUNDATION 

 



Term 2 Assembly Merit Award recipients. 




